
 
 

Cass Junior High Boys Baseball 2024  
 
We are excited to share that baseball is coming to Cass Junior High School this fall! 
 
If your incoming 6th-8th grade child is interested, tryouts are scheduled for Thursday, 
August 15 and Friday August 16, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 
 
For students who make the team, the season begins on Monday, August 19 
 
Tryout/practice location will be at the Eisenhower Pony Field located off of 75th and 
Park Avenue behind Eisenhower Junior High. 
 
If your child is interested in participating, students should sign up in the gym at Cass 
Junior High. There is a sign-up sheet that asks for name, contact email, grade level and 
the top three positions they are interested in.  
 
For your information, the Base Mound Distances are 80’/54’. Bats 31” and over must 
have a BBCOR label and bats 30” and lower must have a USA label. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact Craig Damrow at 
cdamrow@cassd63.org. 
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